From: Dan Thompson

To: Sam Owen
Subject: Eklutna Hydroelectric Plan public comment
Date: Friday, January 19, 2024 7:39:41 AM

As a permanent multi-decade resident and Eklutna Valley homeowner, I support the full restoration of the Eklutna
River and its former salmon run. Anchorage energy producers have a legal and moral responsibility to return the
salmon they destroyed in 1928.

For nearly 100 years local energy producers have enjoyed unfettered financial benefits from Eklutna River and
Eklutna Lake without regard to the financial and cultural loss to this historical fishery. It is long past due for the
State of Alaska to help restore this watershed, and take full responsibility for the destruction of this significant
public resource.

Sincerely,

Daniel Thompson
21921 Tena Street
Chugiak, Alaska 99567

Sent from my iPhone
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